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Easter Donations 
 

Friday 5th March 2021 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
The annual Easter Hat Parade will be held this year on Monday 29th March.  The P&C is holding a 
raffle which will be drawn at the conclusion of the parade. 
 
Families are asked to donate an Easter item to be used as part of the raffle prizes.  The donations 
may be in the form of an Easter egg, Easter toy, basket/box for the raffle prizes, etc. Donations 
should be left in the baskets provided in each classroom. The last day for donations is Thursday 
18th March. 
 
Raffle tickets will be sent home next week. All money raised through this raffle will go directly 
back to supporting students at Lake Illawarra South Public School.  
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